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verification schemes being in place, one must have some idea of 

the additional costs which might accrue from them. These costs 

are considerable but they would be reduced somewhat by the 

concomitant reduction in challenge inspections which should 

result. 

The actual inspection of schedule 3 facilities should 

not appreciably affect the cost of the inspectorate since it is 

unlikely to cost more than 5 million dollars or absorb more than 

perhaps 23 additional inspectors. 

The more difficult problems result if one considers 

adding a routine inspection for what have become known as "CW 

capable plants". Itseems likely that about 1,000 such 

facilities exist and that the proposed inspection regime would 

require about 200 additional inspectors over the base number 

postulated. 

It is very difficult to project costs for Ad Hoc 

verification at this time given the present status of the debate 

in Geneva. There will be national costs in developing the 

required national registers and the annual cost to the 

Secretariat will be a function of their number and complexity. 

The cost of the proposed Ad Hoc visits is unlikely to be less 

than that suggested for Ad Hoc Inspection or about $30 million. 


